Dear Chief Bergen:

Please accept this email as genuine gratitude for the tremendous service and collaboration over
the years as provided by Hamilton Police Services.

We wish to extend sincere appreciation for our ongoing partnership.

Today’s “Police at the Park” and our recent participation in the “Police Chief for a Day” are
testament to community partnership in alignment with many presentations to our HWCDSB
General Principals’ Meetings over the years.

https://acol.hwedsb.ca/469726--A00L-and-Police-at-the-Park (see attached)

https://acol.hwedsb.ca/469724--A00L-and-Chief-for-the-Day (see attached)

Together, we are strong...in affiliated fellowship we are stronger...as was reflected today and
over the years.

Special thanks are extended to Officer Kikas and Officer Clarke and Officer Tadeson who have
provided profound connections to services and supports, both preventative and responsive.

We look forward to nothing more than a bright future ahead for our city and the students/families
we serve.

Take care and thank you.
Dean and Stephanie (VP)

o | Dean Younger

Principal, Annunciation of Our Lord CES
250 Limeridge Rd. W.

Hamilton, ON, LgC 2V2

Ph: (905) 388-4495

F: (905) 385-9669
youngerd@hwcdsb.ca

www.hwcdsb.ca




What a great day for Ms. Scozzari's and Ms. Mancini's classes.
They spent the day at Bayfront Park as part of 'Police at the Park', a wonderful opportunity to realize
the incredible partnerships across the city that makes this civic community so wonderful!
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Congratulations to Abiel!
She won the city-wide contest and was honoured as 'Chief for the Day'.
Thanks Chief Bergen!
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